
Marshfield Airport Committee Minutes 

December 16th, 2010 
 

Meeting called to Order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairman John Berg 

Present: John Berg, Gordy Earll, Dan Maurer, and Jack Bremer 

Absent: Mike Meyers 

Also Present: Myles Richmond, Craig Cook, Duffy Gaier, Alice Gaier and Jeffrey Gaier 

AP10-75 Motion by Earll, Second by Maurer to approve the Airport Minutes for November 11th,  
  2010, All Ayes,  

     Motion Carried 

AP10-76 Motion by Maurer, Second by Earll to approve the Airport Terminal Bills for December 
2010, All Ayes 

     Motion Carried 

AP10-77 Motion by Bremer, Second by Earll to approve the Airport Bills for December 2010, All 
Ayes 

     Motion Carried 

AP10-78 Motion by Maurer, Second by Earll to approve the 2010 Year-End Activity Report  
  All Ayes 

     Motion Carried 

AP10-79 Motion by Maurer, Second by Earll to approve the 2010 Year End Airport Manager’s 
Report, All Ayes 

     Motion Carried 

Project Update Discussed. 

 A. The 320’ Proposed tower in Nasonville by WE Energies will be reduced in height.  It will 
no longer affect the minimums into the Marshfield Airport.  This is in thanks to all the businesses and 
pilots who wrote to the Federal Aviation Administration to complain about the tower height affecting the 
airport. 

 B. Several airports from around the State of Wisconsin have provided images of their airport 
signs. 

 C. We have received about a dozen emails from airports around the state saying that they 
do not clean the three feet in front of a privately owned hangar.  This all came about when one airport 
asked how other airports handle the snow in front of privately owned hangars.  Typically here at 
Marshfield we leave about a foot in front of privately owned hangars. 

 D. A letter has been sent to the local townships surrounding Marshfield to let them know we 
are more than willing to help them in they need our assistance dealing with a tower or tall object.  A copy 
is included in your packet. 
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Citizen Comments: Craig Cook asked the airport committee if there was anything that could be done 
about the low blacktop in front of his rental hangar.  Duffy said he would work with him on it as the hangar 
is owned by Duffy.   

Motion by Earl, second by Bremer to adjourn at 7:00 p.m. All Ayes Motion Carried 

Respectfully Submitted – Alice and Jeffrey Gaier 


